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11 April 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/carers 
 
After school clubs will start again next week (w/c 15 April) and the options are the same as last term 
(see below).  All of the clubs will finish at 4.30pm.  These clubs are all free of charge but will need to 
be booked on the School Money site.  Once booked on the first week, you do not need to book the 
following weeks. 
 
Please check with your child which clubs they would like to attend as we will expect them to attend 
for the full term. 
 
As we have previously had a lot of children not attending all sessions, and we sometimes have a 
waiting list, if your child misses a session without a valid reason, they will lose their place at the club.   
 
A register is taken at the beginning of each session so if they cannot attend on a particular week, eg, 
for a medical appointment, please inform the office so we can let the relevant teacher know. 
 
All clubs will have a limit of 30 places and will be booked on a first come first served basis.  We will, 
however, keep a waiting list so if your child is not able to attend this term they will be given first 
chance next term.   
 
 

Phase Year Groups Day Club 

1 1/2/3 Monday Lego 

1 1/2/3 Thursday Art 

2 4/5/6 Monday Computing 

2 4/5/6 Thursday Art 
 
We will send a text out when these are available to book. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Langton 
Headteacher 
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